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1st May 2015 
 
 
 
Email:  
 
Dear  
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
reference FOI/15/04/29. 
 
You requested the following information: 
 
A) Can I have the name, contact e-mail address, telephone number and Job title of the 
person in your organisation that fulfils the role of Director responsible for IT. 
 
David Hammond, our Interim Director of Finance, is the director responsible for IT. 
 
B) Approximately how long has the person fulfilling the role of Director responsible for IT 
been in post? 
 
One month. 
 
C) Do you operate an organisation-wide collaboration tool or system other than e-mail?  If 
so, what system or systems do you use? 
 
Microsoft Office Communications Server/Lync 

D) Has your organisation implemented an organisation-wide EHR (Electronic Health Record) 
system? 
 
No, however we have entered into a contract for an ePCR (Electronic Patient Clinical Record) and 
expect to commence an initial localised deployment this summer. 

I hope you find this information helpful. 
 
If, for whatever reason you are unhappy with our response, you are entitled to pursue any 
dissatisfaction through South East Coast Ambulance NHS Foundation Trust’s (SECAmb) Internal 
Review Procedure at: 
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South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
40-42 Friars Walk 
Lewes 
East Sussex 
BN7 2XW 
Email:complaints@secamb.nhs.uk 
  
Should you remain unhappy with the outcome of any such internal review , you may request a 
decision from the Information Commissioner at: 
  
The Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
  
If I can be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me, quoting the above 
reference number. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


